
                                 Spring 2021 AAPP Report 

 

Amias recertification letters (55) were mailed January 14, 2021. 

There were 44 responses for the month. 

Emails were sent to the remaining 11 from which there were 3 responses  

and I now have sent texts to the remaining 8. 

5 text responses were returned. 

Phone calls next  2 responded and  awaiting 1 response. 

Thus far there have been 4 declines for recertification 

There is one new registered amias and another actively working on the 

requirements. 

Have been working with Mary S. on Alateen Training Modules 3 and 4. 

Participate with the Alateen Interest meetings (AIM) and the Alateen Day of 

Recovery in January.   Submit period articles to Northern Hi Lights. 

Have 2 (two) questions for our panel/conference: 

1.  How often should the background check be done for recertifying long 

standing AMIAS?  for example  every 3 or 5 years or not at all. 

2. Should finger printing be done as part of the background check?  Many 

states require it for AMIAS. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Doss 

AAPP 

  



 


